Dear CCLA Families and friends,

Come join us, the CCLA PTO, on Sunday, November 4th, 2012 at Hibachi & Sushi Buffet in New Britain for our first ever family social day! A portion of your Hibachi & Sushi Buffet bill will be donated to our PTO to benefit our school and our children!!!

Date: Sunday, November 4, 2012

Time: 11am-2pm

Location: Hibachi & Sushi Buffet Party Room,

65 Columbus Blvd. New Britain, CT

Tel: 860-826-1688

Note: Please remember to give the voucher below to your server when paying your bill. Hibachi & Sushi Buffet will make a contribution to CCLA PTO upon conclusion of our event.

Hibachi & Sushi Buffet will also accept this voucher on any Sunday for a 10% of the receipt amount contribution to our CCLA-PTO.

Thank you for your support!

CCLA PTO



Hibachi & Sushi Buffet

65 Columbus Blvd. New Britain, CT 06051 860-826-1688

Please remember to give this voucher to your server when paying your bill to ensure a contribution to CCLA PTO. This voucher is valid on Sundays only.



Hibachi & Sushi Buffet

65 Columbus Blvd. New Britain, CT 06051 860-826-1688

Please remember to give this voucher to your server when paying your bill to ensure a contribution to CCLA PTO. This voucher is valid on Sundays only.